
 

D28 Legislative Report  
   September 17, 2023 

 
 
Madam President Esther, all District Auxiliary officers and members, 
 
Moving into our new 2023-2024 Legislative year, I’m excited to work toward our 
Madame President Glenda Schultz’s theme of United As One! For those of you 
Legislative Chairpersons, we will be known as the CA Assembly. It’s a big seat to fill so 
let’s use our resources and be ready as our call to duty is ongoing and never ending. 
There are bills to support our veterans and their benefits are due to them but it takes our 
support to get those approved. 
 
As always, I will continue to encourage all of our Units and members alike to sign up for 
VoterVoice.net, the Dispatch and E-news, so that they keep top of mind all American 
Legion current bills and legislation that will help ultimately support our active and 
veterans military men and women.  
 
Let’s always remember… to stay United As One! 
 
 
Get involved… Sign Up Today… Go to… www.votervoice.net/AmericanLegion/Bills 
Once there, click on the red box at the top “Sign Up for Alerts.”  It’s that easy! 
 
 
 
 
 
Always yours in service, 
 
Kimberly Stuhler 
ALA D28 Legislative Chair 


